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We have been learning all about families this week as we finish 
the text of Ben and Gran and the Whole Wide World. We sang 
about how many people are in our family and looked at our 
family pictures comparing who has more or less siblings. 
 

Something Special 
The children have really embraced this term’s book looking at 
travel and transport, buildings, art, baking and families.  It links 
with the Easter holidays perfectly as many will be staying at 
home or going on holiday, visiting friends and family and 
spending time together.  This is a lovely activity and there are 
many others online. 

 

 
 

Over the Spring break, Brambles have provided some ideas for 
activities to do that can be brought back into Brambles to 
share. They link to the seven areas of learning that we cover at 
pre-school. They were put in the children’s paper rabbit bags 
with their work and Easter treats.  It is not homework and does 
not need to completed, only if you would like to.  Alternatively 
you could send a postcard or send in a photo or a drawing, as 
the children do like to have their time to shine at carpet time 
and tell their friends their exciting news from home.  This also 
links in to next term’s theme of ‘Marvelous Me.’ 

 
Brambles staff wish you all a super Spring break  

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

This week’s stories: My mummy is magic 
 My daddy is a giant  
 

This week’s rhyme: Here are grandma’s glasses 
 

This week’s song:    How many people live in 
your house? 

 

Watching: The Family Book 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MIm_H01Z6Ss 

The green bags on the children’s pegs need to be 
replenished please and weather appropriate.  

  
Next term Brambles will start to apply Nivea 
Factor 50 suncream to ONLY those children who 
are in all day.  If your child only attends morning 
or afternoon sessions you will need to ensure 
they arrive with suncream already applied 
please. 

 

 

Friday 5th April 
Last day of Spring Term 

Monday 8th April – Tuesday 23rd April 
Brambles closed for Spring Break/Easter Holidays 

Wednesday 24th April 
Summer term starts  

Brambles and school re-open 
 

 

Reminders    

Upcoming Events 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MIm_H01Z6Ss

